
Campus Development Committee 
November 2, 2021 

1:30pm 
Via Zoom 

 
 
Present: Liza Morris (presiding), Wendy Halsey, Pam Vickers, Paul Winistorfer, Steve Thompson, Vivica 
Kraak, Annabelle Fuselier, Obianna Ugwu, Rosemary Blieszner, Ted Faulkner 
 
Absent with Notice:  Jeff Earley, Ross Verbrugge, Bruce Harper 
 
Absent: Sharan Patnik, Jeri Baker 
 
Guests:  
 
Liza Morris called the meeting to order at 1:30pm. A quorum was present.  
 
1.  Approval of or Announcement of approval and posting of minutes of October 5, 2021 
 
A motion was made and seconded to approve the October 5, 2021 meeting’s minutes.  The approval of the 
minutes was tabled because Ted Faulkner’s attendance status needs to be changed from “Absent” to “Absent 
with Notice”.   
 
2.  Presentation(s) 
 
Liza Morris updated the committee on the change in staffing due to the departure of Christi King.   
 
Liza Morris presented North Academic District and Northeast Upper Quad District –Pedestrian & Vehicular 
Traffic During Construction.  Dean Blieszner raised questions about future parking strategies and accessibility.   
Ted Faulkner suggested that there needs to be more consistency in the mapping on campus.  Liza Morris 
explained that the university manually aggregates and updates routes and road closure impacts in the campus 
map on a regular basis (see Campus Closures Map at https://parking.vt.edu ). However, changes to individual 
construction sites are managed and controlled by each individual contractor to respond to daily site conditions.  
 
Liza Morris presented Undergraduate Science Laboratory Building Design Review.  There were additional 
questions about parking and ADA access to the Classroom Building and Bishop-Favrao Hall.  These issues 
are being examined and resolved by a coordinated effort across all of the projects in the district. 
 
4.  Adjournment-   
 
There being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 2:30pm. 

https://parking.vt.edu/

